
 

Scholars of Ireland 

Erin Crowe  
On Tuesday, 22nd October, twelve 2nd year girls were 
selected to go to Scholars of Ireland in Trinity College.  When 
we got there, we went to a big lecture hall.  They spoke to us 
about college life and how scholars can improve our English 
and how it is a great opportunity to gain confidence and meet 
new people.  After that, we met our tutor, Lynn Mills and she 
brought us to another conference room.  She gave us a lecture 
on the Dead Sea Scrolls and told us all about them.  Then we 
had lunch in the great Trinity canteen with students from other 
schools.  After that we had a campus tour and we saw the new 
Trinity Business Centre and learned that's where the projects 
and conventions are held.  On behalf of the scholars we would 
like to say a huge thank you to Ms. Horgan for everything. 
. 

Inter-Loreto Hockey Blitz 

On Wednesday, 23rd October the first 
year class of 1 Nightingale took part in 
the Inter-Loreto Hockey Blitz. Many of the 
girls had never played hockey before and 
were taught rules on the bus. But that did 
not phaze them in the slightest. When 
they arrived, they were ready, excited 
and eager to play. The games were tight, 
with our fledgling team only losing by a 
narrow margin against very experienced 
teams from the other schools (and even 
scoring a goal in the process!). The last 
game was against Loreto Dalkey and the 
girls played their socks off, drawing that 
game 0-0. It was a brilliant match and the girls rose to the occasion magnificently. There 
were huge cheers from the Crumlin crowd. The point won against Dalkey meant we came 
3rd in the league. It was a great experience for the girls, who celebrated their deserved 
success with a pizza when they got back to school. A huge thank you to Ms Doyle for all 
her hard work.   
More photos from the event are on our school Facebook page. 

 

Would YOU like to write articles for our school newsletter?  Email 

agreene@loretocrumlin.ie and put “Newsletter” in the subject line. 
 

Newsletter  
Friday, 1st November 2019 

www.loretocrumlin.ie 

mailto:agreene@loretocrumlin.ie


Hallowe’en Dress Up Day 2019

The final day of our first half term got us all in the spooky Hallowe’en spirit as staff and students got 
dressed up for our annual fancy dress day.  There were Minions, Mean Girls, M&M’s, clowns, witches and 
a myriad of other colourful characters from books, films, TV and popular culture.  Thanks to everyone who 
contributed to this fantastic fundraiser which made €575 which will go directly to help fund the new 
computer hub in Marian House. Ms. Murphy has made a video of the day’s pictures which you can find 
here: https://youtu.be/cxhnYvycEgk Here’s just a flavour of some of the fun costumes from the day.  

 

 

 

 

School re-opens on Monday, 4th November with 

classes beginning as usual at 8:50am.  See you then. 

https://youtu.be/cxhnYvycEgk

